
CABINET MEMBER FOR HIGHWAYS AND TRANSPORT - CLLR PHILIP WHITEHEAD

HIGHWAYS AND TRANSPORT SERVICE

OFFICER CONTACT: David Thomas - dave.thomas@wiltshire.gov.uk, 01225 713312

REFERENCE: HT-23-15

20MPH SPEED LIMIT AT TISBURY

Purpose of Report

To consider comments received to the advertised proposals to introduce a 20mph speed limit at 
Tisbury and to recommend implementation as advertised.

Consultation

Tisbury Parish Council was consulted throughout the development of the proposals through the 
Community Area Transport Group meetings.  Members of the public and the Emergency 
Services have been consulted through the statutory Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) process.

Options Considered

To:

(i) Implement the advertised changes.

(ii) Retain the existing speed restrictions and delete the proposal from the 
implementation programme.

Reason for Decision

The proposals have been assessed and developed in accordance with the guidance 
provided by the Department for Transport and the adopted Wiltshire policy on 20 mph 
speed restrictions.



DECISION MADE
I approve that:

(i) The 20 mph limit at Tisbury be implemented as advertised.

(ii) The objectors be informed accordingly.
 

This decision was published on 16 October 2015 and will come into force on 24 
October 2015.           
 

The following supporting documents are attached:  

HT-23-15 Report
HT-23-15 App1 – Plan of proposals
HT-23-15 App2 – Summary of comments
HT-23-15 App3 – Details of commenters

Date:    16 October 2015 …………………………………………

Cllr Philip Whitehead
Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport


